
CITY COUNCIL STAFF REPORT ITEM NO. 6.1

  

DATE: September 8, 2025

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council

FROM: Marianna A. Burch, City Manager

SUBJECT: Acknowledgement of draft minutes - February 1, 2021 Special Meeting.

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION
 
Staff recommends the City Council acknowledge the draft minutes. There are no members of the City
Council eligible to approve the minutes from February 1, 2021. Per City Council Rules of Procedure, the
City Clerk will attest to the minutes. 
 
 
DECISION TYPE

Not Applicable
 
SUMMARY

 
DISCUSSION

 
ATTACHMENTS
 
1. 2021-02-01 Special Meeting Minutes
 
Prepared by: Debbie Elam
                      City Clerk

 

  
 
  

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3530119/1._2021-02-01_Special_Meeting_Minutes.pdf


Approved by:

____________________________________
Marianna A. Burch
City Manager

Fiscal Review by:

____________________________________
Tina Olson
Administrative Services Director


